
George King Blvd and Flounder Intersection Improvements 
ITB-24-4 

PN 23-013 
 
 

PN23-013 00 11 13-1                          BID SET 

  
CANAVERAL PORT AUTHORITY 

 
 NOTICE TO BID 
 
Sealed proposals will be received by the undersigned at the Canaveral Port Authority, Maritime 
Purchasing Center, 399 Challenger Rd, Cape Canaveral, Florida 32920 for GEORGE KING BLVD 
AND FLOUNDER INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS project (ITB-24-4), until 2:00 PM EDT, 
August 8, 2024, at which time and place the bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.     
 
The Work is generally described as follows: New signals/mast arm assemblies & foundations, 
signalization components, cameras, wired and wireless communications, pavement markings, new 
signs, widening and adding a turn lane at George King Blvd, and lane widening at Flounder and 
Columbia. Beyond the improvements to the intersection, the scope includes utilities and signs 
relocation. The work activities of this project shall not affect the traffic during ship days in any of the 
cruise terminals at George King Blvd.  
   
Non-mandatory pre-bid site visits are scheduled for 11:00 AM on July 26 and August 2, 2024, at 
445 Challenger Rd, Cape Canaveral, FL  32920. Pre-registration is not required to attend; however, 
you must have a driver’s license or employer badge with you at the site visits.  
 
Solicitation Documents can be downloaded directly via the VendorLink portal from the CPA website 
https://www.portcanaveral.com/Business/Current-Solicitations. Direct all inquiries to Karen Pappas 
at (321) 394-3219 or kpappas@portcanaveral.com. This solicitation is governed by CPA Policy 
POL-2016-002-PUR-3, Establishment of a Limited Communications Period with Respect to 
Procurement Procedures. 
  
The Owner reserves the right to reject all proposals with or without cause, to waive technical errors 
and informalities, and to accept the proposal that best serves the Owner. 

 
 

The Canaveral Port Authority 
 
By_________________________      
      Karen Pappas 
      Director, Procurement 
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